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St. Saviour’s National School 

St. Saviour’s N.S. would like to welcome all families,

past pupils and friends of St. Saviour’s to join us to celebrate

200 years of St. Saviour’s on Thursday 22nd May 2025 at 10am

in St. Saviour’s National School. If you plan on joining us,

please RSVP office@stsavioursns.com to confirm attendance by 15th May. 

For anyone who is unable to make the service on Thursday 22nd May-

we would love to offer you an opportunity to pop into St Saviour’s NS on

Saturday 24th May 10am-12pm. We hope to re-create the famous oak tree photo with past pupils at 11am.


